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NOTICE OF CHANGE TO REGULARLY SCHEDULED OPEN MEETING 

(Now set for Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 9:30 a.m.) 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:  

 

Pursuant to RCW 42.30.075, the Washington Utilities and Transportaiton 

Commission (Commission) hereby provides notice that its regularly scheduled 

open meeting set for November 25, 2020, at 9:30 a.m. has been changed to 

Tuesday, November 24, 2020, at 9:30 a.m.  

 

The open meeting will be conducted by telephone only due to safety concerns 

related to the ongoing COVID-19 public health crisis.  

 

You may attend by calling 360-707-3810 and entering conference ID 648699. 

Please do not attend in person. 

 

Questions regarding the change in schedule may be addressed to Ryan Smith, 

Records Center Supervisor, at (360) 664-1165 or ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 

/s/ Mark L. Johnson 

MARK J. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


